
 
From: Alice Lawman <Alice.Lawman@nationalhighways.co.uk>  
Sent: 31 July 2023 12:14 
To: PlanningPolicy <PlanningPolicy@eastcambs.gov.uk> 
Cc: Spatial Planning <SpatialPlanning@nationalhighways.co.uk> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] ECDC Local Plan – Single Issue Review (SIR) proposed modifications 
Consultation Response  
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Thank you for consulting National Highways on the abovementioned Local Plan 
Single Issue Review. 
 
National Highways is a strategic highway company under the provisions of the 
Infrastructure Act 2015 and is the highway authority, traffic authority and street 
authority for the Strategic Road Network (SRN).  
 
We have reviewed the proposed changes to the East Cambridgeshire District 
Council’s Local Plan and consider the suggested changes to Policy Growth 1 and 
supporting text, is unlikely to have a severe impact on the operation of the trunk road 
at this stage in the plan period and therefore, we offer No Comment. Where 
relevant, National Highways will be a statutory consultee on future planning 
applications within the area and will assess the impact on the SRN of a planning 
application accordingly. 
 
We look forward to engaging with future reviews of the Local Plan in due course.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Alice  
 
Alice Lawman MRTPI 

 
Spatial Planner 
Operations (East) | National Highways  
Woodlands | Manton Lane | Bedford | MK41 7LW 
Mobile: +44 (0)7874 884387 
Web: www.nationalhighways.co.uk 
 
For any planning related matters please email PlanningEE@nationalhighways.co.uk 
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